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I hope this message finds you well and that you're able to enjoy some time away this 
summer. 
 
I’m reaching out to invite you to renew your institution’s membership in the 
Coalition of State University Aid Administrators (COSUAA) for the 2025–26 
academic year. COSUAA membership is held by the institution and includes the 
chief financial aid administrator from a four-year, state-supported university with 
an enrollment of 10,000 or more students. 
 
Your membership dues help support essential services such as our website, listserv 
administration, and the annual conference. 
 
Speaking of the conference, it was wonderful to see many of you in Baltimore this 
past April. The opportunity to gather in person, share insights, and learn from one 
another is truly one of the most valuable benefits of COSUAA membership. Thank 
you to everyone who was able to attend. 
 
Looking ahead, your Steering Committee is already planning for the 2026 COSUAA 
Conference, scheduled for April 26–29 in Austin, TX, at the Kimpton Santo. We’re 
confident the location and programming will provide another outstanding 
professional development experience. 
 
Throughout the year, our listserv remains an essential tool for staying connected, 
sharing information, and engaging in discussions on the issues that matter most in 
our profession. The virtual discussions that emerged during the pandemic proved 
incredibly valuable, and we intend to continue offering similar opportunities for 
interaction moving forward. 
 
To renew your membership, please visit www.cosuaa.org and complete the 
membership form. If possible, we ask that payment be made using the PayPal 
option on the website. If needed, payment by check is also accepted and can be 
mailed to the address provided on the site. Please renew no later than August 1, 
2025. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of COSUAA. We appreciate your 
commitment to the profession and to your colleagues across the country. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michelle K. Trame 
COSUAA National Chair, 2025-27 

COSUAA 
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